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Principles of Optics Max Born 2013-06-01 Principles of Optics: Electromagnetic Theory of Propagation,
Interference and Diffraction of Light, Sixth Edition covers optical phenomenon that can be treated with
Maxwell’s phenomenological theory. The book is comprised of 14 chapters that discuss various topics about
optics, such as geometrical theories, image forming instruments, and optics of metals and crystals. The
text covers the elements of the theories of interference, interferometers, and diffraction. The book
tackles several behaviors of light, including its diffraction when exposed to ultrasonic waves. The
selection will be most useful to researchers whose work involves understanding the behavior of light.
Development of Economic Analysis 7th Edition Ingrid H. Rima 2009-01-13 Now in its seventh edition,
Ingrid Rima's classic textbook charts the development of the discipline from the classical age of Plato
and Aristotle, through the middle ages to the first flowering of economics as a distinct discipline - the
age of Petty, Quesnay and Smith - to the era of classical economics and the marginalist revolution. The
book then goes on to offer extensive coverage of the twentieth century - the rise of Keynesianism,
econometrics, the Chicago School and the neoclassical paradigm. The concluding chapters analyze the birth
of late twentieth century developments such as game theory, experimental economics and competing schools
of economic thought. This text includes a number of practical features: a "family tree" at the beginning
of each section, illustrating how the different developments within economics are interlinked the
inclusion of readings from the original key texts a summary and questions to discuss, along with
glossaries and suggestions for further reading This book provides the clearest, most readable guide to
economic thought that exists and encourages students to examine the relevance of the discipline's history
to contemporary theory.
Philosophy
Europe in the Twentieth Century 1905-1970 Arthur James Grant 1984 First Published in 1985. Routledge is
an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
The Image of the English Gentleman in Twentieth-Century Literature Christine Berberich 2016-03-03
Studies of the English gentleman have tended to focus mainly on the nineteenth century, encouraging the
implicit assumption that this influential literary trope has less resonance for twentieth-century
literature and culture. Christine Berberich challenges this notion by showing that the English gentleman
has proven to be a remarkably adaptable and relevant ideal that continues to influence not only
literature but other forms of representation, including the media and advertising industries. Focusing on
Siegfried Sassoon, Anthony Powell, Evelyn Waugh and Kazuo Ishiguro, whose presentations of the
gentlemanly ideal are analysed in their specific cultural, historical, and sociological contexts,
Berberich pays particular attention to the role of nostalgia and its relationship to 'Englishness'.
Though 'Englishness' and by extension the English gentleman continue to be linked to depictions of
England as the green and pleasant land of imagined bygone days, Berberich counterbalances this perception
by showing that the figure of the English gentleman is the medium through which these authors and many of
their contemporaries critique the shifting mores of contemporary society. Twentieth-century depictions of
the gentleman thus have much to tell us about rapidly changing conceptions of national, class, and gender
identity.
Music from the Middle Ages Through the Twentieth Century Matthew Clark Steel 1988 First Published in
1988. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
The Rest Is Noise Alex Ross 2007-10-16 Winner of the 2007 National Book Critics Circle Award for
Criticism A New York Times Book Review Top Ten Book of the Year Time magazine Top Ten Nonfiction Book of
2007 Newsweek Favorite Books of 2007 A Washington Post Book World Best Book of 2007 In this sweeping and
dramatic narrative, Alex Ross, music critic for The New Yorker, weaves together the histories of the
twentieth century and its music, from Vienna before the First World War to Paris in the twenties; from
Hitler's Germany and Stalin's Russia to downtown New York in the sixties and seventies up to the present.
Taking readers into the labyrinth of modern style, Ross draws revelatory connections between the
century's most influential composers and the wider culture. The Rest Is Noise is an astonishing history
of the twentieth century as told through its music.
Companion Encyclopedia of Science in the Twentieth Century John Krige 2013-11-05 With over forty
chapters, written by leading scholars, this comprehensive volume represents the best work in America,
Europe and Asia. Geographical diversity of the authors is reflected in the different perspectives devoted

to the subject, and all major disciplinary developments are covered. There are also sections concerning
the countries that have made the most significant contributions, the relationship between science and
industry, the importance of instrumentation, and the cultural influence of scientific modes of thought.
Students and professionals will come to appreciate how, and why, science has developed - as with any
other human activity, it is subject to the dynamics of society and politics.
Twentieth-Century Lutheran Theologians Mark Mattes 2013-08-14 »lest we forget where contemporary
theology came from«, Karl Barth.
Biographical Dictionary of Twentieth-Century Philosophers Stuart Brown 2012-09-10 This Biographical
Dictionary provides detailed accounts of the lives, works, influence and reception of thinkers from all
the major philosophical schools and traditions of the twentieth-century. This unique volume covers the
lives and careers of thinkers from all areas of philosophy - from analytic philosophy to Zen and from
formal logic to aesthetics. All the major figures of philosophy, such as Nietzsche, Wittgenstein and
Russell are examined and analysed. The scope of the work is not merely restricted to the major figures in
western philosophy but also covers in depth a significant number of thinkers from the near and far east
and from the non-European Hispanic-language communities. The Biographical Dictionary also includes a
number of general entries dealing with important schools of philosophy, such as the Vienna Circle, or
currents of thought, such as vitalism. These allow the reader to set the individual biographies in the
context of the philosophical history of the period. With entries written by over 100 leading philosophy
scholars, the Biographical Dictionary is the most comprehensive survey of twentieth-century thinkers to
date. Structure The book is structured alphabetically by philosopher. Each entry is identically
structured for ease of access and covers: * nationality * dates and places of birth and death *
philosophical style or school * areas of interest * higher education * significant influences * main
appointments * main publications * secondary literature * account of intellectual development and main
ideas * critical reception and impact At the end of the book a glossary gives accounts of the schools,
movements and traditions to which these philosophers belonged, and thorough indexes enable the reader to
access the information in several ways: * by nationality * by major areas of contribution to philosophy
e.g. aesthetics * by major influences on the thinker concerned e.g. Plato, Kant, Wittgenstein
The Twentieth Century 1883
Twentieth Century 1890
The Development of Scientific Marketing in the Twentieth Century Jean-Paul Gaudillière 2015-10-06 The
global pharmaceutical industry is currently estimated to be worth $1 trillion. Contributors chart the
rise of scientific marketing within the industry from 1920-1980. This is the first comprehensive study
into pharmaceutical marketing, demonstrating that many new techniques were actually developed in Europe
before being exported to America.
Intellectual Disability in the Twentieth Century Walmsley, Jan 2019-05-23 With contributions from
distinguished authors in 14 countries across 5 continents, this book provides a unique transnational
perspective on intellectual disability in the twentieth century. Each chapter outlines different policies
and practices, and details real-life accounts from those living with intellectual disabilities to
illustrate their impact of policies and practices on these people and their families. Bringing together
accounts of how intellectual disability was viewed, managed and experienced in countries across the
globe, the book examines the origins and nature of contemporary attitudes, policy and practice and sheds
light on the challenges of implementing the UN Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities
(UNCPRD).
Summits David Reynolds 2010-05 Recounts six summits which had a significant political impact during the
twentieth century, including the Yalta summit in 1945 with Churchill, Roosevelt and Stalin, and the
Geneva summit in 1985 with Gorbachev and Reagan.
Twentieth Century Architecture Dennis Sharp 2002 The Millenial edition of Twentieth Century
Architecture: A Visual History adheres to the original book's aim: to chart chronologically the
development, strength, diversity and complexity of modern architecture. In attempting to provide a record
of the twentieth century's architecture, author Dennis Sharp has purposely chosen examples which have had
some generic importance or have played some innovatory part in architecture over the past 100 years.
Sharp tracks the development of architecture through periods such as modernism, revivalism, avant garde,
classicism and expressionism in a decade-by-decade study of the changing face of structural design, art
and culture. When the first edition of this book appeared in 1972 it very rapidly achieved the status of
essential work of reference. Now, 30 years later, this greatly expanded and revised edition adds the key
buildings and architectural concepts of three more decades to the survey and thus covers the entire
century. Industry professionals, students and all those fascinated by the art of architecture will
benefit from this comprehensive guide to the great and sometimes controversial architectural achievements
of our age.
Principles of Optics Max Born 2020-01-02 The 60th anniversary edition of this classic and unrivalled
optics reference work includes a special foreword by Sir Peter Knight.
One Hundred Twentieth-Century Philosophers Stuart Brown 2008-02-20 One Hundred Twentieth-Century
Philosophers offers biographical information and critical analysis of the life, work and impact of some
of the most significant figures in philosophy this century. Taken from the acclaimed Biographical
Dictionary of Twentieth-Century Philosophers, the 100 entries are alphabetically organised, from Adorno
to Zhang Binglin, and cover individuals from both continental and analytic philosophy. The entries have
an identical four-part structure making it easy to compare and contrast information, comprising: *
biographical details * a bibliography of major works * a listing of relevant secondary and critical
literature * an appraisal of the philosopher's thoughts and achievements. A separate glossary provides an

introduction to the origins, development and main features of major philosophical schools and movements
and offers select bibliographies to guide the reader to further research.
Religion and Society in Twentieth-century Britain Callum G. Brown 2006 Providing a comprehensive account
of religion in British society and culture between 1900 and 2000, this book traces how Christian
Puritanism and respectability framed the people amidst world wars, economic depressions, and social
protest.
Excursions in World Music, Seventh Edition Bruno Nettl 2016-08-05 Excursions in World Music is a
comprehensive introductory textbook to world music, creating a panoramic experience for students by
engaging the many cultures around the globe and highlighting the sheer diversity to be experienced in the
world of music. At the same time, the text illustrates the often profound ways through which a deeper
exploration of these many different communities can reveal overlaps, shared horizons, and common concerns
in spite of and, because of, this very diversity. The new seventh edition introduces five brand new
chapters, including chapters by three new contributors on the Middle East, South Asia, and Korea, as well
as a new chapter on Latin America along with a new introduction written by Timothy Rommen. General
updates have been made to other chapters, replacing visuals and updating charts/statistics. Excursions in
World Music remains a favorite among ethnomusicologists who want students to explore the in-depth
knowledge and scholarship that animates regional studies of world music. A companion website is available
at no additional charge. For instructors, there is a new test bank and instructor's manual. Numerous
student resources are posted, including streamed audio tracks for most of the listening guides,
interactive quizzes, flashcards, and an interactive map with pinpoints of interest and activities. An
ancillary package of a 3-CD set of audio tracks is available for separate purchase. PURCHASING OPTIONS
Paperback: 9781138101463 Hardback: 9781138688568 eBook and mp3 file: 9781315619378* Print Paperback Pack
- Book and CD set: 9781138666443 Print Hardback Pack - Book and CD set: 9781138666436 Audio CD:
9781138688032 *See VitalSource.com for various eBook options (mp3 audio compilation not available for
separate sale)
Making 20th Century Science Stephen G. Brush 2015 Historically, the scientific method has been said to
require proposing a theory, making a prediction of something not already known, testing the prediction,
and giving up the theory (or substantially changing it) if it fails the test. A theory that leads to
several successful predictions is more likely to be accepted than one that only explains what is already
known but not understood. This process is widely treated as the conventional method of achieving
scientific progress, and was used throughout the twentieth century as the standard route to discovery and
experimentation. But does science really work this way? In Making 20th Century Science, Stephen G. Brush
discusses this question, as it relates to the development of science throughout the last century.
Answering this question requires both a philosophically and historically scientific approach, and Brush
blends the two in order to take a close look at how scientific methodology has developed. Several cases
from the history of modern physical and biological science are examined, including Mendeleev's Periodic
Law, Kekule's structure for benzene, the light-quantum hypothesis, quantum mechanics, chromosome theory,
and natural selection. In general it is found that theories are accepted for a combination of successful
predictions and better explanations of old facts. Making 20th Century Science is a large-scale historical
look at the implementation of the scientific method, and how scientific theories come to be accepted.
Grant and Temperley's Europe in the Twentieth Century 1905-1970 Arthur James Grant 2014-07-15 This
introductory survey covers all aspects of the period when Britain was transformed into an industrial,
urban society, with political power in the hands of the middle class.
Techniques and Materials of Music: From the Common Practice Period Through the Twentieth Century,
Enhanced Edition Thomas Benjamin 2014-01-01 Designed to serve as a primary text for the first two years
of college music theory, TECHNIQUES AND MATERIALS OF MUSIC, 7th Enhanced Edition covers all the basics of
composition--including harmony, melody, and musical form. The authors present essential materials of
common-practice music and an overview of 20th century techniques, and include numerous hands-on exercises
to help students better retain key concepts. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
The American Century: A history of the United States since 1941 Walter LaFeber 2013 Written by three
highly respected scholars, the new edition of this classic text for the twentieth century or recent
America course brings the story of contemporary America into the second decade of the twenty-first
century with new coverage of the 2008-2012 Obama administration and the presidential and congressional
elections of 2012.
Twentieth-Century World Carter Vaughn Findley 2011-01-01 In the exciting new Seventh Edition, Findley
and Rothney's best-selling TWENTIETH-CENTURY WORLD thoroughly covers recent world history by focusing on
themes of global interrelatedness, identity and difference, the rise of mass society, and technology
versus nature. Outlined in the book's introduction, these themes help readers effectively place
historical events in a larger context. Integrating the latest dramatic phases in world history, the
Seventh Edition has been extensively revised and updated, especially the period since 1945. The two
chapters on Superpowers, Europe, and the Cold War have been completely rewritten. The text also takes a
more in-depth look at the economic growth of India and China, recent developments of the IsraeliPalestinian conflict, the impact of the global financial crash, the latest in the war on terror, new
international environmental initiatives, and more. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
How to Find Out About Literature G. Chandler 2014-05-09 How to Find Out About Literature aims to provide
a general survey of literatures and a general indication of the dates of these literatures. The book
first elaborates on how to study and appreciate literature and how to trace literary works, including

exercises and universal and national bibliographies. The text then examines how to trace poetry, drama,
novels, and prose, foreign and subject bibliographies, library and sale catalogues, and guides to
libraries, and literary information on general reference books and encyclopedias. The manuscript
discusses how to trace literary information in handbooks and concordances to poetry and drama, handbooks
and reference books on novelists and prose writers, dictionaries and guides to the English language and
specialized subjects, essays, theses, and periodical articles. The text ponders on how to trace
periodical articles and literary abstracts. The book is a valuable reference for students and researchers
in their studies.
Twenty Revivals of the Twentieth Century G. J. Hocking 2019-12-24 How many countries experienced a
religious revival during the 20th century? According to this new book on church revival history, there
were, at the very least, twenty such revivals occurring in various parts of the world. Revival swept from
Asia to Australia, through America, and across the European continent; all within the space of one
century. When did I begin writing The Twenty Revivals of the Twentieth Century? It was many years ago; I
first took pen to paper and began jotting down some of the revivals that occurred over the last onehundred years. At that time, the twentieth century had barely ended. Yet, looking back, the realization
came that there were at the very least twenty revivals, many of which do not appear in other books of
this nature. The fact that there were so many revivals may come as a surprise to some, considering it
averages out at one spiritual awakening every five years! So, one could say, the early twentieth century
was an era of Revivals. Why This Book? I wrote The Twentieth Revivals of the Century because there are so
many stories that need to be told. Stories of sweeping revivals, which happened all across the globe.
Spiritual awakenings that occurred in countries making headlines today--sometimes for all the wrong
reasons. Nations like North Korea's Pyongyang, which had at one stage, in 1907, over 3,000 people in one
church. Who would think when looking at the North Korea of today under the current regime, Pyongyang was
once called the Jerusalem of East Asia! Then, there is Japan, which almost became a Christian nation,
leading up to the twentieth century. At this time, Christianity began gaining ground at a rapid pace. It
even got to the point where some non-Christian government officials suggested that Christianity could
become Japan's state religion. Such was the impact heading into the twentieth century that some said not
to send any foreign missionaries into Japan. Why? Because the homegrown churches were gaining so much
ground. Besides this, many also believed that if the local Christians continued the way they were going,
wrote Verbeck in 1889, "you need not, after 1890; send any more missionaries to Japan." So, what was the
date for the expected Christianization of the country? The writer continues, "Some put 1890 as the date,
some 1895, but no one puts it any later than 1900!" Great revivals covered in this book also include
China, India, the former Soviet Union, as well as the United States, when America felt the flame of true
religious revival. The thing that surprised me most, though, when writing this book, was that the first
flames of worldwide revival were the prayer circles that originated in Australia. Most, if not all, of
the revivals detailed in this book, took their cue from these praying groups in Melbourne. For example,
Pandita Ramabai, in 1905, sent her daughter from India to Australia. Why? To learn about the prayer
circles. Before long, India experienced a revival similar to that of the Welsh Revival of 1904. There are
very few books today, which go into such depth as The Twenty Revivals of the Twentieth Century does. So.
if you want to learn about some unknown revival activity in the church, why not look at this book, it may
change the way you think and pray about worldwide revival in the church.
Iranian Intellectuals in the Twentieth Century Ali Gheissari 1998 Since the middle of the nineteenth
century, Iranian intellectuals have been preoccupied by issues of political and social reform, Iran's
relation with the modern West, and autocracy, or arbitrary rule. Drawing from a close reading of a broad
array of primary sources, this book offers a thematic account of the Iranian intelligentsia from the
Constitutional movement of 1905 to the post-1979 revolution. Ali Gheissari shows how in Iran, as in many
other countries, intellectuals have been the prime mediators between the forces of tradition and
modernity and have contributed significantly to the formation of the modern Iranian self image. His
analysis of intellectuals' response to a number of fundamental questions, such as nationalism, identity,
and the relation between Islam and modern politics, sheds new light on the factors that led to the
Iranian Revolution—the twentieth century's first major departure from Western political ideals—and helps
explain the complexities surrounding the reception of Western ideologies in the Middle East.
The American Century Walter LaFeber 2015-02-20 The new edition of this classic text on modern U.S.
history brings the story of contemporary America into the second decade of the twenty-first century with
new coverage of the Obama presidency and the 2012 elections. Written by three highly respected scholars,
the book seamlessly blends political, social, cultural, intellectual, and economic themes into an
authoritative and readable account of our increasingly complex national story. The seventh edition
retains its affordability and conciseness while continuing to add the most recent scholarship. Each
chapter contains a special feature section devoted to cultural topics including the arts and
architecture, sports and recreation, technology and education. Adding to the readers' learning experience
is the addition of web links to each of these features, providing numerous complementary visual study
tools. These links become live, and illustrations appear in full color, in the ebook edition. An American
Century instructor site provides instructors who adopt the book with high interest
features--illustrations, photos, maps, quizzes, an elaboration of key themes in the book, PowerPoint
presentations, and lecture launchers on topics including the Versailles Conference, the "MilitaryIndustrial Complex" Speech by Dwight D. Eisenhower, the Tet Offensive, and the prospects for a Second
American Century. In addition, students have free access to a multimedia primary source archive of
materials carefully selected to support the themes of each chapter.
Japanese Twentieth Century Prints from the Collection of C. Adrian Rübel Fogg Art Museum 1966

Development of Economic Analysis Ingrid H. Rima 2012-10-12 This is the sixth edition of a textbook that
has been instrumental in introducing a generation of students to the history of economic thought. It
charts the development of economics from its establishment as an analytical discipline in the eighteenth
century through to the late twentieth century. The book discusses the work of, amongst others: Ricardo,
Malthus, Marx, Walras, Marshall and Keynes as well as the institutionalists, the Chicago School and the
emergence of econometrics. This edition has been fully revised and updated and includes: * chronologies
of the key dates in the development of economics * extracts from original texts * an examination of how
the study of the history of economic thought impinges upon modern thinking.
My Twentieth Century Evening and Other Small Breakthroughs Kazuo Ishiguro 2017-12-08 Delivered in
Stockholm on 7 December 2017, My Twentieth Century Evening and Other Small Breakthroughs is the lecture
of the Nobel Laureate in Literature, Kazuo Ishiguro. A generous and hugely insightful biographical
sketch, it explores his relationship with Japan, reflections on his own novels and an insight into some
of his inspirations, from the worlds of writing, music and film. Ending with a rallying call for the
ongoing importance of literature in the world, it is a characteristically thoughtful and moving piece.
Twentieth-century World Carter V. Findley 1990
The Twentieth Century and Beyond: A Global History Richard Goff 2007-01-11 Written by a diverse group of
scholars who bring their regional expertise together, this best-selling text offers a balanced treatment
of global events and developments in the twentieth century and beyond. By integrating key themes of
science and technology, economics, political and social developments, international relationships, and
cultural trends throughout its chronological chapters, the book uses its organization as a key tool to
help students appreciate this important period in global history. Its clear prose weaves basic factual
information and analysis together to create a student-friendly text, while still allowing for professors'
personal interpretations. This seventh edition incorporates the latest scholarship on twentieth century
history, including the work of a new co-author, Michael Schroeder, and addresses key issues of twentyfirst century concern, including terrorism, the environment, and more.
Economics in the Twentieth Century Theo Suranyi-Unger 2013-10-16 This book discusses the history of
economic theories, drawing largely from periodical literature, which is often hard to obtain. The book is
divided into sections along linguistic lines (German, Romance and English speaking countries).
Islamic Medical Ethics in the Twentieth Century Vardit Rispler-Chaim 1993 Titel oversat: Islamisk,
medicinsk etik i det tyvende århundrede.
Grant and Temperley's Europe in the Nineteenth Century 1789-1905 Arthur James Grant 2013-12-16 This
seventh edition of 'Grant and Temperley' has been comprehensively revised and rewritten by the
distinguished historian Agatha Ramm. Its coverage has been greatly extended , and it now appears in two
volume. This, volume one, covers the nineteenth century 1789-1905 and the second the period 1905-1970.
Twentieth-Century Catholic Theologians Fergus Kerr 2007 A succinct account of Catholic theology from
1900-2007, exploring the sometimes turbulent life, work and legacy of the 20th century's most important
Catholic theologians.
Racial Discourse and Cosmopolitanism in Twentieth-Century African American Writing Tania Friedel
2010-06-21 This book engages cosmopolitanism—a critical mode which moves beyond cultural pluralism by
simultaneously privileging difference and commonality—in order to examine its particular deployment in
the work of several African American writers. Deeply influenced and inspired by W. E. B. Du Bois, the
writers closely examined in this study—Jean Toomer, Jessie Fauset, Langston Hughes and Albert Murray—have
advanced cosmopolitanism to meet its own theoretical principals in the contested arena of racial
discourse while remaining integral figures in a larger tradition of cosmopolitan thought. Rather than
become mired in fixed categorical distinctions, their cosmopolitan perspective values the pluralist
belief in the distinctiveness of different cultural groups while allowing for the possibility of interethnic subjectivities, intercultural affiliations and change in any given mode of identification. This
study advances cosmopolitanism as a useful model for like-minded critics and intellectuals today who
struggle with contemporary debates regarding multiculturalism and universalism in a rapidly, yet
unevenly, globalizing world.
World in the Twentieth Century Daniel R. Brower 2013-07-18 Explores major political and economic changes
of the 20th century The World in the Twentieth Century, 7/e, discusses the major political and economic
changes that have reshaped global relations. The central theme of the book is that the most profound
transformation of the 20th century was the emergence of nation-states in place of disintegrating empires.
Three main subjects help to interpret the forces of global change: the international history of the
nation-states; the role of ideology in shaping political and cultural movements and social values; and
the evolution of world economic relations. MySearchLab is a part of the Brower/Sanders program. Research
and writing tools, including access to academic journals, deepen students’ understanding of 20th century
history. To provide students with flexibility, students can download the eText to a tablet using the free
Pearson eText app. 0205006884 / 9780205006885 The World in the Twentieth Century Plus MySearchLab with
eText -- Access Card Package Package consists of: 0136052010 / 9780136052012 The World in the Twentieth
Century 0205239927 / 9780205239924 MySearchLab with Pearson eText -- Valuepack Access Card NOTE:
MySearchLab does not come automatically packaged with this text.
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